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Meeting Schedules: 
Council Meetings | 1st & 3rd Mondays – 7PM 
Planning Commission Meeting | 4th Monday – 7PM 
Board of Zoning Appeals Meeting | 2nd Monday – 7PM 
 
Follow us for more information: 
www.villageofcovington.com 
www.Facebook.com/VillageofCovington  
 
 

 

Notes for the Month of June and Beyond: 
• Mark your calendars! The Covington Community Garage Sale will occur June 1,2,3,4, 2022. The 

Village will also have free large item pick up the week of June 6th.  Please call the Village office to 
confirm what will be picked up at no additional charge. 

• There will be no June 6th Council meeting. 
• The Government Center will be closed on June 20 in celebration of the Juneteenth Federal Holiday, 

the Village Council Meeting will be moved to June 21 at 7PM.  Trash will be delayed one day. 

 
 
 

 New Village Website 

• As you may have noticed already the Village has a new website – www.villageofocovington.com 
which is much easier to navigate and find documents. 

• The Village has also incorporated our new branding logo and seal into the website. 

Schoolhouse Park Project 

• More great news related to the funding of Schoolhouse Park happened in May with the Miami 
County Foundation granting the Village $14,000 for the construction of a pavilion in Schoolhouse 
Park, and the Roy J. Weikert Trust pledging $100,000 in support over 10 years for the park.   

• With the RJW Trust support the Village will be able to construct the amphitheater as part of Phase 
1. 

• Groundbreaking for Schoolhouse Park will take place at the end of June. 

High Street Project 
The project is underway and moving quickly.  Phase 1 from Dodds Street to Spring Street is currently 
closed and detours have been posted.  There have still been issues, but the Village is working with ODOT 
and the contractors to be as proactive as possible, which has made this project go much smoother. 
Phase 2 will be from Spring Street to Wright Street and will begin once Phase 1 is completed. 
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